
 

 

 
 

Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) Update for PDN Providers  
 

 
 
An important update regarding EVV is available at the link below.  
The update pertains to both Licensed Home Care Services Agency (LHCSA) PDN providers 
and Independently Enrolled RN and LPN PDN providers. 
https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/evv/2023-11-13_pdn_comm.htm 
 
 
Additional information regarding EVV can be found at the link below: 
https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/evv/  
 
 
Questions regarding EVV can be directed to EVVhelp@health.ny.gov 
 
 
Questions regarding PDN can be directed to OHIPMEDPA@health.ny.gov  
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